HARTFORD ROTARY BULLETIN

July 30, 2015

"Be A Gift To The World"

"Four Way Test – Is It The Truth? Is It Fair To All Concerned? Will It Build Good Will And Better Friendships? Will It Be Beneficial To All Concerned?"

July Sgt. at Arms – Dawn Mueller July Greeter – Betsy Wittenberger

HUHS Pickup – No pickup – summer vacation.

July Birthdays - 7/15 – Ed Heck, 7/16 – Laurie Barz.

Ace of Hearts Raffle Volunteer Schedule – July – Ron Schlitt.

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE ROTARY MEETING July 23, 2015

OPENING: President Lisa Olson called the meeting to order. Bob Stumpner led the club in prayer. Lisa then led the club in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. The club sang "Happy Birthday" to Laurie Barz. Congratulations Laurie!

GREETERS REPORT: Betsy Wittenberger introduced Katie Slickman, Hannah Redders, John Redders, and Carol Redders as guests at today's meeting.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH:

EXCHANGE STUDENT REPORT: Our Outbound Exchange student for 2015-16, Katie Slickman gave a brief talk. Katie will be leaving sometime in mid-August for Brazil. She will be living in a city with a population of \$150,000 people. Her host parents speak only Portuguese

so she is working hard to learn the language. Katie is going to try and give us a quarterly report via scype. She thanked the club for sponsoring her.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Lisa highlighted the upcoming programs and events for the club.

Continue selling your Packer Raffle tickets early!!! If you have sold tickets please, bring the money and ticket stubs to the weekly club meetings and return them to Lisa or Fred. The drawing will take place on August 6th at our noon meeting.

Peter Wilk will be running the July 30th club meeting in Lisa's absence.

On August 13th, District Governor Karen White will speak at our club meeting. The club board meeting has been moved to the 13th and will be held at 11:00 AM at the Hartford Golf Course.

On August 20th, Laura Kregel will give an update on the progress of her literacy project at the Hartford Boys and Girls Club building.

On August 21st, the Countywide Rotary Club Social Event will be held at Regner Park in West Bend from 5-9 PM. Please plan on inviting a potential member to attend. You can sign up for the event online.

Ed Heck has had back surgery and is in recovery at home. He welcomes phone calls and cards and loves hearing from you.

PROGRAM: Hannah Redders spoke about her involvement in the "Rescue Run" for "Exploit No More". She ran 20 miles a day for 10 days from Superior to Milwaukee, Wisconsin. She did the run to help raise awareness for the sex trafficking problem that exists in the world today. She did a great deal of training for the event and thanked her family, friends and her faith for the help she needed to accomplish her goal. It was an awesome journey and due to her efforts, Hannah raised over \$20,000 through the "Rescue Run" and for "Exploit No More".

Birthday Raffle – Mark Wolbrink was the lucky winner of this week's birthday raffle.

Ace of Hearts Raffle – Betsy Wittenberger drew the Ace of Hearts at today's drawing and won \$219.00. Congratulations Betsy! We will start with a new deck at the July 30th meeting.

Attendance: Betsy Wittenberger reported 5 members absent without prior make up.

Sgt. At Arms Report: Dawn Mueller collected \$24.00 in fines at today's meeting.